
From:   Rev. Joe Cottam

Subject: Electronic Fund Transfers

Comments:

I would prefer opt-in legislation that would  require banks and credit unions 
to ask you if you want to have the overdraft  protection.  The legislation 
should also require banks to inform you of the  fee for using that service.

Rev. Joe Cottam


